
 

 

 

 

GPAA: PSA Each One Recruit One Recruitment Drive and 

Helpdesk 
 

The PSA will embark on a recruitment drive under the theme ‘’ EACH ONE RECRUIT ONE’’, where 

members are encouraged to bring a colleague who does not belong to a union or who wants to change to 

the PSA. Existing members who are not receiving emails, SMSs or wish to update their personal details 

are also advised to visit the helpdesk for assistance. 

 

Members will be informed about PSA’s improved benefits and be assisted with registration on the PSA 

Member Portal. Non-members are also invited for further engagements and presentations. 

 

Members are also requested to come and collect their 2024 PSA notebook. 

 

Details are as follows: 

 

Dates and venues: 26 June 2024 (Head Office – The Deck) and 27 June 2024 (Trevena - Ground 

Floor entrance)  

Time: 09:00 to 14:00 

  

For more information, contact Molefe Mosaka on 082 880 8927 / molefe.mosaka@psa.co.za. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: GOVERNMENT PENSIONS ADMINISTRATION AGENCY   
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